Birch Run Township
Planning Commission

Regularly Scheduled Meeting

22 Jan 2001

The Birch Run Township Planning Commission Regular Meeting was scheduled for
7:00 P. M. this date, to be held at the Birch Run Township Center.

7:00 P.M. The only members present were Alan Hunter and Wyn Wilson.

7:35 P.M. Still Absent were chairman David Hines & Members Bob Scharrer and
Township Board representative Jeff Putnam.

7:45 P.M. Al Hunter and Wyn Wilson agreed that no quorum was present, and agreed
that no meeting could be called to order without either the Chairman or Vice Chairman.
No meeting was held and the building was locked at 7:50 P.M.

ltems that should have been on the agenda and attended to are as follows:

Minutes of meetings of the following meetings need to be reviewed and
approved.
3-27-2000
7-31-2000
9-25-2000
12-18-2000

Officers need to be elected: Chairman
Vice chairman
Secretary

Old Business: Zoning Ordinance language regarding minor water bodies.
Review of mini storage facilities.

New Business: Guidelines for reviewing current Township Development Plan
and consideration of process of updating the development plan.

Respectfully submitted: %/n/‘l Hun?é/?f

Member




